
 

 
 

 

TO:  Donald J. Lee Jr., Chief of Police      

 

FROM: Lt. Jim Benkoczy, Commander, Support Services Division 

 

DATE: February 20th, 2015 

 

RE:  GETAC Computer Purchase 
  

               

 

The Key West Police Department is purchasing 18 GETAC B300 13.3” – 1400 NITs 

QuadraClear Display, 4G LTE, Dual-Pass, DVD, GPS model ruggedized computers as part of 

our ongoing technology update and enhancement program. 

 

They are being purchased pursuant to Ordinance 2-797(3). Paragraph (b) requires an informal 

solicitation into the published prices for this computer be done to ensure the contract prices are 

“fair and reasonable” and to ensure local vendors have an opportunity to compete.   

 

The Quote from Hewlett-Packard per state contract 250-WSCA-10-ACS reveals their price is 

actually less than the published contract price. Furthermore, a check of other authorized 

reliable vendors, local and otherwise, also priced this model significantly above the quoted price. 

 

The purchase of these computers from Hewlett-Packard at the quoted prices under the State 

Purchasing Contract is fair and reasonable and in the best interest of the Key West Police 

Department. 

 

 

 


